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AGENDA 

HUNTING AND FISHING ADVISORY EDUCATION COUNCIL 

BATON ROUGE, LOUISIANA 

JUNE 12, 2012 
 

 

 

1. Roll Call  

 

2. Approval of Minutes of March 15, 2012 

 

3. Welcome and Opening Comments from Chairman 

 

4. Enforcement Division Report 

 

5. Legislative Update 

 

6. Office of Wildlife: Larry Reynolds Waterfowl Study Leader Report on Three Zone 

 Waterfowl Season 

 

7. Council Discussion of Stated Mission 

 

8. Set Next Meeting Date 

 

9. Receive Public Comments 

 

10. Adjournment 



 

 

REPORT OF THE MEETING 

 

OF THE 

 

HUNTING AND FISHING ADVISORY EDUCATION COUNCIL 

 

Tuesday, June 12, 2012 

 

 

Chairman Woody Crews presiding. 

 

Samuel J. Smith 

Mike Windham 

Lyle Johnson 

Stephen Pellessier 

 

Council members Vance Gordon, Nelson “Snoop” Roth, Mike Rainwater, Alexander Perret, 

Darryl Carpenter, Jeff DeBlieux, David Rousseau, Eric Sunstrom, and Donald Reed were absent 

from the meeting.  The Bayou State Bow Hunters Association has disbanded, and Shane Crochet 

will no longer be a member.  A quorum was not present; therefore, this was not an official 

meeting.  The following constitutes a brief report of what was heard. 

 

The minutes of the March 15, 2012 meeting were not voted on, as there was not a quorum. 

 

Lt. Col. Jeff Mayne provided the Enforcement Division report.  Chairman Crews noted that 

DWI’s seem to be up, and Col. Mayne stated that more officers are trained so detection is up.  

There was a brief discussion on DWI’s. 

 

Lt. Col. Mayne also provide an update on the 2012 Regular Session of the Louisiana Legislature, 

touching on items that were significant to the department. 

 

Mr. Larry Reynolds addressed the Council, providing information on the new zones and splits 

for waterfowl season.  He addressed the new third (Coastal) zone that was added, and the council 

discussed the issue.   

 

There was a brief discussion on the HFAEC page on the department’s website, specifically 

addressing powers, duties and responsibilities.  Chairman Crews requested this item be on the 

agenda for the next meeting.   

 

The Council set the Next Meeting Date for Tuesday, October 9, 2012 beginning at 1:30 PM.  

Requests were made to hear information on Rigs to Reef, as well as a trapping update.   

 

There were no Public Comments heard.   

 

Chairman Crews Adjourned the meeting. 


